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TWO IMPORTANT SURVEYS WILL BE MAILED SOON 
 

Community Participation is Appreciated 

 
AMERICAN CANYON, CA – Residents of American Canyon are encouraged to watch their mailboxes for two 
surveys during the month of April.  Households throughout the City will be chosen at random to receive the 
survey which helps assure statistically valid results.  The data collected in both surveys will be anonymous and 
responses will be published in group form only. Your participation is greatly appreciated and will inform City 
decision makers like City Council and Parks and Community Services Commission. 
 
During the first week of April, a Parks and Recreation Needs Assessment Survey will ask for information to help 
evaluate current programs and determine what the community wants for new programs or services.  The 
survey will also help determine the need for parks and recreation facilities like play fields, indoor recreation 
spaces or renovations to the community pool.  Additionally, the needs assessment will ask residents how to 
pay for enhanced services and new or renovated facilities. 
 
Toward the middle of April a second survey will be mailed to random households within the City.  This survey 
will measure resident opinion across eight aspects of community livability, such as safety, mobility, recreation, 
wellness and community engagement.  The results will help City leaders determine priorities for the future.  
The data will also be analyzed and compared to an extensive nationwide database of resident surveys.  
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